
 

 

 
 
 
 
August 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I hope you and your families are enjoying the summer break, and that your children are making the 
most of the opportunity to relax and prepare for the year ahead. It is important to reflect on the 
successes of last year, but also to plan for the challenges that lie ahead. 
 
Accompanying this letter is a pack with details of arrangements for the start of term. Please take the 
time to look through the information with your child in preparation for the next Academic Year.  
 
I look forward to welcoming Year 7 students and new Year 12 students on Wednesday 4 September, 
and the rest of the Academy on Thursday 5 September.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr J Saunders  
Headteacher 
 


